Misconduct in the Church

“Be gentle, courteous and kind” (Titus 3:2)
Within the Church we understand ourselves to be members of the Body of Christ.  As such we are called to have care for one another and to live in harmony together.  Everyone is entitled to be treated with courtesy and respect.
Incidents of bullying, harassment, abuse, aggression, rudeness or other disrespectful behaviour are not to be tolerated in the Church.  
Incidents, allegations and complaints will be dealt with promptly, sensitively and robustly.
“I wish to make a complaint”

Concerns should be raised, in the first instance, with a member of the PCC, who will agree the course of action to be taken in discussion with the complainant and the Churchwardens.  
The first step will usually be to seek an informal resolution of the matter, through discussion between the parties involved.  Mediation could be used to help bring about understanding and reconciliation.

“It’s gone beyond that!”

More serious complaints should be set down in writing and may result in a formal investigation being undertaken, which could issue in a written warning or other disciplinary action.
Issues involving the clergy or other authorised ministers may be referred to the Diocese.
Please Note

Malicious or unfounded allegations will not be tolerated.

Whether formal or informal action is taken, confidentiality is to be respected at all times.  

Matters to do with the safeguarding and protection of children, young people and vulnerable adults should be reported to the Parish Safeguarding Officer, Theresa Weller on 07771 946615.
